
	

CARE	OF	THE	UNDERSERVED	(CUP)	PATHWAY	
Experience hands-on on-campus, clinical, and service-based interprofessional 
learning opportunities, including in a variety of underserved rural, urban, and 
international locations. 	

UNE’s Center for Excellence in Health Innovation (http://www.une.edu/academics/centers-institutes/center-
excellence-health-innovation), and the Interprofessional Education Collaborative (IPEC) 
(http://www.une.edu/wchp/ipec) are coordinating offerings on underserved care and presenting them to 
qualified and interested UNE health profession students in order to further develop interprofessional 
knowledge, skills, and attitudes needed to care for underserved patients as well as to recognize student 
accomplishments, and to encourage students to seek positions in the future in the care for the underserved. 
We anticipate choosing 10 – 15 CUP Scholars from each of UNE’s participating healthcare programs. 
Scholars will be expected to routinely participate in activities located on UNE’s Biddeford and Portland 
campus as well as in the greater southern Maine area and maintain a solid academic record.  

For interested students, please email this information or submit this completed form by December 15, 
2017 to Ian Imbert at iimbert@une.edu. 

Name:        Email: 
Current Address:      Phone: 
 
Home Town and State:     
 
On a separate document, please answer the following questions (no more than 1 page each): 

• Why are you interested in CUP? 
• What is your background – education, experience - in caring for the underserved or related topics?  

 
Questions? Contact Ian Imbert, MPH, clinical IPE coordinator (iimbert@une.edu) or Dora Anne Mills, MD, 
MPH, FAAP (dmills2@une.edu, vice president for clinical affairs and director Center for Excellence in 
Health Innovation)  
 

  

“The	CUP	Scholar	program	is	hands	
down	one	of	the	most	rewarding	
experiences	I’ve	had	at	UNE.”	

-Sara	Capobianco	|	CUP	Scholar	|	COM	Class	of	2019	

	

	

“The	CUP	Program	helped	me	
develop	the	skills	I	needed	to	
provide	quality	care	for	
underserved	patients	during	my	
clerkships.”	

-Samuel	Wood	|	CUP	Scholar	|	COM	Class	of	2019	


